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Dear JHAAN Public Access to Documents contact points,
We would like to thank you again for your contributions to the meeting on 24 June.

One of the objectives of Frontex Presidency in JHAAN is to assess the 10 years of cooperation of the Network and to
suggest items for further improving our future collaboration. This includes the creation of the list of the JHAAN
permanent working groups. Such groups should consist of experts of JHA agencies (not exclusively) in certain
areas who meet at least once a year to discuss topics of common interest.

As in recent years public access to documents was a focus of the JHAA meetings , we would like to ask you if you
see a need/added value in continuing to have regular discussions on the expert level at least once per year.
Should this be the case, it would mean the establishment of a permanent JHAAN public access to documents
working group with a rotating chairmanship based on the respective agency’s presidency of that year.

In case you would not favor such move, the JHAAN public access to documents experts may of course continue
exchanging general questions on an ad hoc basis and the respective presidency may include this topic in the
agenda.

Frontex cannot determine to participate regularly in JHAAN public access to documents experts meetings and would
have to decide on case-by-case basis but is of course committed to continuing our excellent cooperation.

We would be grateful for your feedback by 3 September.
Shall you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you very much for your kind consideration.

Kind regards,
On behalf of Frontex JHAAN Presidency Team

Assistant
Institutional Partnership Unit
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